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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide my input into the proposed Jellico logging project. I'm a
native Kentuckian with family from Williamsburg, Whitley County KY and am familiar with the DBNF in the
southeastern part of the state. Beautiful god's country that can't be enhanced by man and certainly not by

logging.
Trees in this part of our forest are long-lived and nature has worked it magic in the area. Do not muck it up by
letting contractors come in and do logging. I've seen tracts that have been logged by government contractors

before and it is not pretty nor is it smart. Let nature be!

| am opposed to the Jellico logging project and urge USFS to stop all plans to log it.



